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Article 29: children have a right to an education that should help them to use and develop their talents and abilities. 

 

 

Monday 26
th

 June 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Tuesday 18
th

 July we will be holding our Year 2 Leavers’ Assembly to celebrate the children’s 

achievements in our school and to wish them good luck for the future, at the different schools 

they will soon be attending. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to our special assembly, which will be held at 

9.30am in the school hall. However, we are somewhat restricted with numbers so we ask that 

each child has no more than two adults there to represent them. 

 

The celebration will be a mixture of songs and the children’s memories of their time in our 

school. We aim to conclude the assembly by 11am. Our wonderful PTA (PATCH), will be providing 

light refreshments for both the children and adults who attend at the end of the assembly. There 

will also be an opportunity for you to take a photograph of your child in front of the ‘Last Day at 

School’ display board. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at this event, and thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Year 2 Leader 
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